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Clearing Circular 06/2018 2018-03-19

New go live date for Trading System Migration from
EuroLight to ETS for EPEX UK Auction Markets

With reference to the Clearing Circular 02/2018, we would like to inform you that the
change in the Auction trading system from EuroLight® to ETS that was planned
on 20 March 2018 has been postponed.

A new go-live date will be communicated at the end of this week, due to technical
adaptations and to allow trading members additional testing for the API.
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